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SUMMARY 
The Revised School Code would be amended by House Bill 5049 which requires that if the Department of Treasury had 
reason to suspect that there were irregularities in a school district's or a public school academy's administration of a 
Michigan Educational Assessment Program (MEAP) test, or in the preparation of students for a MEAP test, personnel in 
the department would be prohibited from reporting those suspected irregularities to any person or entity who was not 
involved in the scoring or administration of the test, before they notified the school district or public school academy 
officials and provided the 5 business days to respond. 
 
There appears to be no fiscal impact to either the state or local units of government by this bill. 
 


